
Barrow In Bloom 2022 

Monday 25th July 2022 6pm 

Community Event - Planting in King George V Park 
 

 
A fantastic turn out tonight to plant our donated plants in the sensory 
gardens at King George V Park. We hoped the volunteers would be able to fill 
one area with the donated plants, but we managed to pretty much fill all 3 
areas up due mainly to the enthusiasm of our 14 volunteers.  
 
We had much needed refreshments too, the ground was as hard as concrete 
in places so the cake and coffee really kept us going.  
 
Thanks for everyone that donated plants for the area, especially members of 
the Gardening Club and Barrow Open Gardens. We are now able to water our 
new planting thanks to Eaton Electrical who are supplying all our water. 
 

So many plants – but we managed to 
plant them all 

Working out where they can all go 



Everyone mucking in! Always time for a laugh 
 

The ground needed a good watering Hard work – but fun 

Just the last few – where can they go Much needed refreshments 
  

This event is supported by  Eaton Electrical who are 
donating all water supplies to the gardens 
throughout the year which has allowed new plants to 
be introduced 
 

Thanks to Barrow Open Gardens, Barrow Gardening Club and the 
organisers of the Village Show for all of your plants donations 

 


